
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It has been a very quiet week in school this week. I was fortunate to teach in some 
classes this week and it was so lovely to be back in the classroom again. The children 
worked so hard and the conversations they were having about their learning was 
enjoyable to listen to. I hope they come home and share their learning with you.  
 
The PTA are officially up and running and I would like to thank all the parents 
involved in the PTA to organise fundraising events for the school. They have many 
things lined up and are excited to share their first event, a Table Top Sale, which will 
take place on 29th January. I have attached the poster below with more details on it. 
I will share more information with you on future events as they are organised.  
 
The Knights of St. Columba are also holding a fundraising event, in which 50% of the 
profits will be given to the school. I have attached the poster, which has the contact 
details on if you are interested in going. All are welcome.  
 
Please could I remind you to not park on the double yellow lines on the roads 
around the school area. Parking in restricted areas could cause accidents as it makes 
it difficult for pedestrians to see oncoming traffic and walk safely to school. Thank 
you for understanding.  
 
I wish you all a lovely weekend and week ahead.  
 
Mrs. Edwards 

Sunday 15th January 2023 

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  

John 1:29-34 

 

Happy Birthday! 

 
Reception: Selina, Carter, Hugo 

 

Year 1: Kimberly 

 

Year 2: Ella 

 

May God never stop showering  you 
with His blessing! 

Safeguarding 
The wellbeing of our children is of 
paramount importance to all staff.  

 
Should any parent have a concern 

regarding a child’s wellbeing, please 
inform the school’s Designated 

Safeguarding Officers: 
Mrs. Pink and Mrs. Child 

 
All staff carried out Prevent training 

during our INSET day this week as we 
continue to ensure we are always fully 

up to date with information to keep our 
children safe in school. 

 
If you are interested in what Prevent is, 
please use the link below for a Parents’ 

guide.   
 

https://www.netmums.com/act-early 

 
                                    
                                          Learning                               Behaviour 
 
Reception:               Claudia & Sophie              Elizabeth & Matvey 
Year 1:                      Fearne & Orlie                        Mylo & Helain 
Year 2:                        Maya & Daniel                     Arjun & Rojus 
Year 3:                     Aaliyah & Kyle                        Maria & Sufiyan 
Year 4:                           Leo & Rafael                     Lukas & Catherine 
Year 5:                   Zuzanna & Teja                          Luna & Ellie 
Year 6:                          Kara & Patryk                Harrison & Adrianna 

 

St. Martha’s News 
 ‘Together we live and learn, 

we play and pray’ 

 
Friday 13th January 2023 

Field Lane, 
King’s Lynn,  
Norfolk,  
PE30 4AY 
 
Tel: 01553 774829 
 
Headteacher: Rachel Edwards 
Deputy Headteacher: Hayley Pink 



19th January  Year 2 and 6 Mass 

22nd January Choir singing at the Holocaust Memorial Day Ceremony 
at King’s Lynn Town Hall. Everyone Welcome.  

25th January  Year 6 Blue Assembly 

26th January  Year 4 Mass 

1st February  Year 2 Blue Assembly 

2nd February  Year 5 and 1 

8th February Year 1 Blue Assembly 

10th February  Finish for half term at 3:15pm 

20th February  Back to School, gates open at 8:30am 

Dates for your diary: 

 
 

 

Attendance Award 
 

Congratulations to Year 3 Blue 
with 98.9% 

attendance this week. 
 

Which class will be the winning 
class next week? 



 

 


